
  

 
PRE CANSKATE &   CANSKATE    

NEWS 
Lottery Tickets 

Fundraising tickets have been handed out to all skaters.   The cost of these tickets was included in 
your membership fees.  There are 20 tickets in each booklet for a total of $40.00.  Sell each ticket at $2.00 
each and YOU keep the money.  Please return your ticket stubs to the Orillia FSC office, or to the CanSkate 
table or to one of our coaches ASAP. 
 

SANTA  SKATE   CANCELLED 
 Due to the increase in Covid cases in Simcoe-Muskoka the Orillia FSC has decided to CANCEL our 
Family Santa Skate for this year.  Regular classes will continue on the dates listed below and we are hopeful 
that Santa will arrive and join in with our skaters during their regular lesson time. 
 
REGULAR SKATING – Monday December 13th  
              Wednesday December 15th 
              Friday December 17th  
 

    
 
Ice Dreams Holiday Gala 
On Thursday December 16th, skaters on our Bronze, Silver and Gold sessions will be performing their 
routines in our holiday Gala.   Performances will run from 4:00-9:00pm at Rotary Arena Blue side.  Admission 
is FREE and this is a great way to come out and watch some great skating!!  
 
We hope you and your family have a great Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
 
SKATING RESUMES the week of Monday January 3rd . 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me, 
 
Tracey Zwiers 
teamtracey@orilliapronet.com  
 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
No Skating December 20th  to January 1st. 
 
Regular PreCan & CanSkate sessions begin the week of  
Monday January 3rd , 2022. 
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